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Tel: 781-826-5000 Fax: 781-826-6505

E-mail: irene.coleman/@hanover-ma.cov

Notice is hereby given in accordance with Massachusetts General Laws MGL Chapter 41
Section 81Q, U & W of the Subdivision Control Law and the Town of Hanover
Subdivision Rules and Regulations governing the subdivision of Land in Hanover, MA,
that a public hearing will be held on Monday, September 26, 2022 at 7:00 PM at Hanover
Town Hall and also via Zoom video call for the purpose of hearing the application of
Northland Residential of 80 Beharrell Street, Concord, MA for a major modification to
the original 2014 Definitive Approval (File #14-15) known as Stable Ridge Estates
subdivision/Wood Hollow Way. The applicant requests approval of a modification to
remove the existing sidewalk from roadway station 0+00 to station 13+83 and around the
cul-de-sac as previously approved and shown in the original Definitive Approval.

The original site was located at: 557 King Street, Hanover and is further identified as
Map 75 Lot 6, Residential A District. The site is now the entrance to 14 residential homes
on Wood Hollow Way.

The applicants, their representatives, and any other persons desiring to be heard on
this matter may appear on the date and time indicated. Plans and accompanying
documents can be viewed on the Town of Hanover website hanover-ma.gov and at
the Planning Office, Hanover Town Hall, 550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA. For
Zoom access details, please see the meeting agenda posted at hanover-ma.gov or
contact irene.coleman@hanover-ma.gov.
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